July 1, 1966

Dr. Robert A. Bruce
Division of Cardiology
Department of Medicine
University of Washington
Seattle, Washington 98105

Dear Bob:

I thoroughly enjoyed the visit and the conference in Seattle and I know that the audience considered it highly worthwhile. John did a great job too, and I was also especially pleased to find Tom Evans' interest in epidemiology.

If the Taiwan data collection will be going on in early November I would like to stop by and observe. Could you let me know?

Many thanks to you and Eleanor for a most pleasant evening and good food.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB:neb